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12 May 2023 
 
Father’s Day lunch Thursday 15 June and Friday 16 June 2023  
We are delighted to be able to offer a Father’s Day lunch on Thursday 15 June and Friday 16 June.  This 
special event has always been part of our annual calendar, but we have been unable to offer it recently 
due to the restrictions arising from the global pandemic.   
 
We are offering Father’s Day lunch on two different days so that we can provide the best possible 
experiences to our guests.  We are also offering two different days to reduce waiting times for food and 
to allow Mrs Rogage to be able to make a large number of extra meals spread across 2 days rather one 
day. 
 
Our special Father’s Day menus are- 
Thursday 15 June roast dinner followed by chocolate muffin.   
Friday 16 March meat feast pizza and chips followed by chocolate muffin.   
 
A vegetarian and vegan alternative is available on both days. 
 
Meals cost £3.50.  If you would like to book a Father’s Day lunch, please use the booking system on 
School Gateway.  In the payments section, please pick either Thursday 15 June Father’s Day lunch OR 
Friday 16 June Father’s Day lunch.  Add your choice to the basket and then pay.   
 
The payment portal is open now and will close on Thursday 25 May.  Food has to be ordered from the 
suppliers before we break up for May half term.  We will not be reopening the payment portal after 
Thursday 25 May. 
 
Places for each Father’s Day lunch are limited to 45 guests per day.  If children do not have contact with 
their dad they are welcome to invite a special male from their family, such as an uncle, grandad or 
important male family friend.  We can only accommodate one guest per family. 

 
Children will be able to eat their lunch with their guest.  Children should ask for a school meal or packed 
lunch as normal during registration.  If your child is in Orange class and they do not usually stay for lunch 
please make sure that they ask for a school meal on that day or provide a packed lunch for them. 

 
You will be issued with a ticket when we have received your payment.  The time of your meal will be 
specified on your ticket.  The meals will be served in two sittings- one from 11:45am to 12:20pm and 
one from 12:30pm to 1:05pm 
 
We hope you will be able to join us. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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